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ATTORNEY GENERAL STEVE MARSHALL STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF 

NOMINATION OF ANDREW BRASHER FOR U.S. DISTRICT COURT JUDGE 

FOR MIDDLE DISTRICT OF ALABAMA 

(MONTGOMERY) – Alabama Attorney General Steve Marshall issued the following 

statement in support of President Donald Trump’s nomination of Andrew Brasher to 

serve as District Judge on the U.S. District Court for the Middle District of Alabama. 

“Andrew Brasher is abundantly qualified to serve as District Judge for the Middle 

District of Alabama.  His impressive academic credentials are equally matched by a 

legal resume that leaves no doubt about his ability in the courtroom.  From cum laude 

graduate of Harvard Law School to successfully arguing cases before judges from 

Alabama’s Supreme Court to the U.S. Supreme Court, Mr. Brasher’s experience would 

be an asset to the bench.  As Solicitor General of Alabama, he has served this State and 

the Attorney General’s Office with distinction.  I fully support his nomination and urge 

his swift confirmation.”  

Link to the White House nomination of Andrew Brasher 
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https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/president-donald-j-trump-announces-twelfth-wave-judicial-nominees-twelfth-wave-united-states-attorneys-sixth-wave-united-states-marshals/

